
FOOD DRIVE 
OCTOBER 4- NOVEMBER 4 

Annual Food Drive 
Bring in canned food to help support the Salvation Army 
It's that time of year again, Student Council's annual food drive! Bring in cans and 
non-perishable goods to school to help support the Salvation Army and people 
in need. The food drive will start October 4th and all the cans will be collected 
November 4th. If you bring in 5 cans you have the option to wear free dress 
November 10th. Turn in your cans to your classroom or advisory teacher. There 
will be a grade competition and whatever grade brings in the most cans will get a 
pizza party!  


